
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance Guarantee Deposit 
 

As of January 1, 2025 we are requiring that all new enrollees that are planning to 

attend the 2025-2026 school year (September 1, 2025 – August 31, 2026), pay a 

$650 deposit in order for us to hold the spot open. This deposit can only be applied 

to tuition in the 2025-2026 school year and will show up as a credit on your 

September invoice. It is not refundable if you decide not to attend Camelot and 

do not inform us of this decision by August 1, 2025. This deposit is separate 

from the Annual Registration Fee. 

 

This deposit must be paid by August 1, 2025. If you do not make the deposit by 

August 1st, we reserve the right to give your child’s spot to another child.   

 

If you let us know by August 1, 2025 that your child will not be attending in the 

2025-26 school year, the deposit will be refunded to you. 

 

We have instituted this policy because we want to be sure that we have spots open 

for all children that are serious about attending Camelot.  

 

 

Please sign below that you understand the terms of this policy: 

 

 

 

__________________________________________          ___________________  

                      (Signature)                                                                (Date)                

  

Camelot School 

Susan Galli - Director 

31 Flower Hill Drive 

Pennington, New Jersey 08534 

Tel: 609-737-4120    

Email: info@camelotschool.net 

www.camelotschool.com 
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